
 

DATE-01/07/2020 

CIRCULAR NO-DDPS/04/2020-21 

 Subject:-Summer vacation 

Dear Parents 

           After a relaxed summer break. I am sure , children are now ready to go back to studies. Let me 
thank all of you for your support and cooperation specially in the past few months .Technology in 
teaching  and  learning  was new to most of us but efforts at both ends yielded positive results. We were 
so eagerly looking forward to having our students back in school but the current situation does not 
permit to do so. 

   Safely of students and staff can not be compromised . The only option left to continue with online 
classes. To  make the classes more child friendly we have given appropriate online class timing. 

          It is informed that classes will begin from 5th July 2020  (Wednesday)  

                 The time table will be shared with you today . I humbly request  all that let us not reset the 
change but adopt ourselves to face the challenge. I strongly believe that tough times don’t last but 
tough people do. Take care and stay healthy . 

 

With Regards 

Principal  

DDPS  

 


